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Statement by Armenia

~ We welcome the delegation of Thailand and thank for the presentation of the

national report. _ ,
Armenia notes with appreciation the steps taken to ensure access to health care

services, as well as to reduce maternal and infant mortality rates. We also

appreciate the efforts to promote human rights education in the country.

We note that there still remain a few major international human rights

instruments to be ratified and we recommend:

1) To accede to the Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime

of Genocide.

2) To further expand human rights education and training programs.



